
 

 

 

 
May 5, 2021 
 
Krista Walkey  
General Manager of Planning and Building Services/Chief Planner 
City of Guelph 
1 Carden Street  
Guelph, Ontario 
N1H 3A1 
 
Cc: Dylan McMahon, Acting City Clerk, City of Guelph  
 
RE: Former Guelph Correctional Centre - 785 York Road, Guelph  
 
Infrastructure Ontario, on behalf of the Ministry of Government and Consumer Services, would 
like to request that the City of Guelph Designate the property located at 785 York Road, Guelph, 
known as the former Guelph Correctional Centre, under Part IV of the Ontario Heritage Act. The 
purpose of the designation request is to recognize the cultural heritage value of the property and 
to support any future disposition plans by providing long term heritage protections for the 
identified provincially significant heritage attributes of the property.  
 
If you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
Best regards, 

Miranda Brunton  
Miranda Brunton  
Heritage Specialist 
 
C: 416-951-7064 
T: 647-264-2745 
Miranda.Brunton@infrastructureontario.ca  
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